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11 January 2023

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS

CLOSURE OF SERANGOON REMITTANCE CENTRE

All the esteemed Customers of our Bank are informed that the operations of the
Serangoon Remittance Centre will be merged with our Main Branch at é4 Cecil Street,
IOB Building, Singapore 049711 with effect from 14 Feb 2023, Tuesday. Last day of
operation at Serangoon Remittance Centre will be on 13 Feb 2023, Monday.

Customers can continue to avail remittance services from our Main Branch at 64 Cecil
Street, IOB Building, Singapore 049711.

Business Hours of our Main Branch:

Monday to Friday — 9.30am to 4.00pm and closed on Saturdays, Sundays and Public
Holidays.

We solicit co-operation from all our customers.
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